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Embracing the “Gotong Royong” Spirit  
 
K-One recently organised a gotong royong event with 

support from E-Idaman Sdn Bhd in the vicinity of its 

plants located in Ipoh.  

 

Volunteers from K-One and E-Idaman turned up early 

on a Saturday, helped to clear rubbish and litter, cut 

grass and unclog drains to create a more pleasant 

surrounding and at the same time to reduce potential 

breeding grounds for Aedes mosquito. 
 

 
Fallen leaves, branches and rubbish were removed from the drain  

to allow rainwater to flow freely and not stagnate the drain.  
 

 
 Waste collection truck being filled with rubbish and  

litter to be carted away. 

After a half day of hard but satisfying work, a litter-free 

road and clean sidewalks makes the surrounding more 

welcoming. Volunteers have demonstrated to be good 

role models in keeping the place where we work clean 

and tidy. 

  

 
Volunteers were pleased with their handiwork; clean walkway,  

trimmed grass and free from unsightly empty bottles, styrofoam 

food packs, plastic and dry leaves. 

 

 
Together, we maintain the cleanliness and  

beauty of our surrounding. 
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